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IN preparing this little work I have had
assistance from a number of friends to whom
my thanks are due, but I wish especially to
refer to Capt. E. D. Cameron, Superintendent
of the Grand River Reserve; Mr. James Bain,
Librarian Toronto Public Library; Çhief Josiah
Hill, Sakokaryes, and Mr. William Reep, Ken-
wendeshon, Interpreter, as an acknowledgment
of the courtesy which I have received from them
and the trouble which they have taken to aid me
in procuring information.

E. M. CHADWICK.


